
HB-299 
Submitted on: 1/30/2020 10:47:17 AM 
Testimony for WAM on 2/4/2020 10:30:00 AM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

Alan B Burdick 
Testifying for Hawaii 
Office of Community 

Services 
Support Yes 

 
 
Comments:  

On behalf of Executive Director 

 



HB-299 
Submitted on: 1/31/2020 8:51:00 AM 
Testimony for WAM on 2/4/2020 10:30:00 AM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

Ruston Utu Individual Support No 

 
 
Comments:  

I support this bill. Those who are awarded these grants should give credit to where it 
came from. Many times nonprofits don't say where their funding comes from and if they 
did this would be a good way to inform others. It would allow someone who wants to 
start a nonprofit to know where they can seek out for financial assistance. Many times 
the cost of things is one of the main reasons many people are afraid to start. 

 



HB-299 
Submitted on: 2/3/2020 3:43:23 AM 
Testimony for WAM on 2/4/2020 10:30:00 AM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

Jennifer Azuma 
Chrupalyk 

Individual Support No 

 
 
Comments:  
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